
Langley Park School for Boys 
South Eden Park Road, Beckenham, BR3 3BP 

Dear Parents/Carers 

INVITATION TO JOIN THE FRIENDS OF LANGLEY PARK SCHOOL FOR BOYS

On behalf of the Friends, welcome to Langley Park School for Boys!  

We’ve all been where you are now – on the brink of your child’s start at LPSB. We hope you are excited 
about all the opportunities available at LPSB. Many of these opportunities are made possible by the hard 
work of volunteers donating their time to help the Friends.  

Over the years the Friends have raised hundreds of thousands of pounds for the school. We’ve been able 
to fund projects from the Youlgreave Study Centre to telescopes, to sports kit, to state-of-the-art facilities 
for use in and outside of the school day. We’ve been able to fund new equipment for the performance hall, 
as well as providing grants to clubs to help them restock equipment. Things like beekeeping, science, 
sports, Raspberry Pi. It’s these diverse opportunities that make LPSB so special and the Friends play an 
integral role in that.  

We are writing today to invite you to join us, volunteer as much or as little time as you’re able, to help us 
hit some big targets for the year ahead, to meet other parents/carers and to have some fun along the way. 

By filling in the form below, you’re not signing up for a life-long commitment so don’t feel apprehensive! 
Our volunteer coordinator will send out specific volunteer opportunities regularly with dates, times, and 
details so you can pick things you like the sound of as they come along. You can volunteer for as little as 
1 hour a year! 

If you have any questions at all, please let us know. We’d love to have you join us and can’t wait to meet 
you. 

Friends of Langley Park School for Boys 

The Friends only collects personal data such as email addresses for its own purposes.  A copy of the Friends GDPR Privacy 
Notice is available on the Friends section of the school website. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

THE FRIENDS of LANGLEY PARK SCHOOL FOR BOYS - MEMBERSHIP & VOLUNTEER REPLY SLIP

Student name  Year and Form 

Parent/Carer name 

Contact number 

Email address 

Date 

Please return your completed form by email to: lpsbvolcoordinator@lpsb.org.uk 
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